
PAUL JABOULET AÎNÉ
Roure Crozes-Hermitage Blanc 2023

94 Points
The nose of acacia, orange blossoms and
citrus is so delightful you could linger
there. Terrific vitality and juiciness on the
medium-bodied palate for this appellation.
The chalky acidity gives it excellent drive
that the zesty citrus character deftly
complements.

January 23, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

PAUL JABOULET AÎNÉ
Roure Crozes-Hermitage Blanc 2023

94 Points
The nose of acacia, orange blossoms and
citrus is so delightful you could linger
there. Terrific vitality and juiciness on the
medium-bodied palate for this appellation.
The chalky acidity gives it excellent drive
that the zesty citrus character deftly
complements.

January 23, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

PAUL JABOULET AÎNÉ
Roure Crozes-Hermitage Blanc 2023

94 Points
The nose of acacia, orange blossoms and
citrus is so delightful you could linger
there. Terrific vitality and juiciness on the
medium-bodied palate for this appellation.
The chalky acidity gives it excellent drive
that the zesty citrus character deftly
complements.

January 23, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

PAUL JABOULET AÎNÉ
Roure Crozes-Hermitage Blanc 2023

94 Points
The nose of acacia, orange blossoms and
citrus is so delightful you could linger
there. Terrific vitality and juiciness on the
medium-bodied palate for this appellation.
The chalky acidity gives it excellent drive
that the zesty citrus character deftly
complements.

January 23, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

PAUL JABOULET AÎNÉ
Roure Crozes-Hermitage Blanc 2023

94 Points
The nose of acacia, orange blossoms and
citrus is so delightful you could linger
there. Terrific vitality and juiciness on the
medium-bodied palate for this appellation.
The chalky acidity gives it excellent drive
that the zesty citrus character deftly
complements.

January 23, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

PAUL JABOULET AÎNÉ
Roure Crozes-Hermitage Blanc 2023

94 Points
The nose of acacia, orange blossoms and
citrus is so delightful you could linger
there. Terrific vitality and juiciness on the
medium-bodied palate for this appellation.
The chalky acidity gives it excellent drive
that the zesty citrus character deftly
complements.

January 23, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY


